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At last the wall was completed to half its height around the entire city, for the people had worked with enthusiasm.- Nehemiah 4:6
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Meet Mrs. Josie Calderon, our Laramie Christian Academy Nurse On-Call. Mrs.
Calderon was introduced to students at our first Chapel of the school year where she
reminded students of the importance of proper hygiene, how to not share our germs at
school, and answered general questions related to health and wellness. Calderon serves
LCA as a volunteer and is on-call for any school-related health needs. For school health
needs that fall outside of the training of our office staff, Josie is our on-call specialist
offering professional guidance and referrals and, at times, communicating directly with
parents regarding student health needs. Her services enable LCA  staff to address
student health needs without having a parent on hand. She comes into the LCA office
on Fridays to review our health logs and health office visit records, and she keeps us on
track with school health policies and procedures.  

Mrs. Calderon is a dedicated Christian and believes in the power of prayer to Jesus, our ultimate healer.  As a
licensed R.N., she works weekdays for Family Physicians of Laramie and Heart to Heart pregancy resource clinic.
Her practical, no-nonsense approach to medical concerns, combined with her faith, is valued by her friends and
patients. In addition to serving God through nursing, Josie is a committed mother of two boys, ages 16 and 20
and a pastor’s wife to Pastor Bobby Calderon of Harvest Church. LCA is blessed to have such an amazing on-call
nurse serve our students. We are so grateful for all she does.



PRESCHOOL  B IBLET IME  - -  EXCELLENCE  CONT INUES
Ms. Jenna Anderson joined Preschool Bible Time in Fall of 2019. She grew up in
Texas and moved to Wyoming to be closer to family and finish school. “I'm
currently studying early childhood education, so working with preschoolers is
exactly what I want to do.” In addition to her university schedule, Mrs. Anderson
is also a bus attendant for Albany County School District and has many creative
solutions for behavior management. We are blessed to have Ms. Anderson
continue with us for her third year, now as lead teacher on Monday &
Wednesday mornings.

OCTOBER DATES TO REMEMBER

 CHR ISTY  HORNOR

Mrs. Christy Hornor has been instrumental in Preschool Bible Time’s success this
school year. She joined our team in August as a full-time sub while we continued to
look for our remaining teachers. Mrs. Hornor now transitions into Administrative
Preschool Director taking on many of the admin tasks for our amazing program.
Her husband Nate works in the UW IT department, and they have 4 kids (2 boys
and 2 girls, ages 10, 9, 7, and 3). When not at the preschool, she spends time with at-
home tasks, playing piano, cooking, and baking, and praying continually. “My joy is
to see God working, especially in showing me how much He loves your kids!”
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JENNA  ANDERSON

Fall Break

OCTOBER 15 
First Quarter Ends

OCTOBER 21 - 22 -- NO SCHOOL

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Mrs. Brielle Denbow joined Preschool Bible Time staff as an Assistant Teacher for
Tuesday mornings on August 23, 2021. Brielle is a mother to children Hudson (7)
and Charlotte(3). She also is the pastor’s wife to Nate Denbow of Calvary Laramie.
She is passionate about women's Bible study and enjoys hiking, skiing, and
reading by a cozy fire with some tea. “I am excited to be able to teach at the
preschool and love seeing the kids grow in their knowledge of and love for the
Lord.”  Mrs. Denbow often makes up finger games on the spot or other engaging
play while at Preschool Bible Time.

OCTOBER 20 
Parent-Teacher Confrences

 BR IELLE  DENBOW


